
June 14, 2023

Greg Elkins
Chief Financial Officer
Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation
1806 W State Road 234
Fortville, IN 46040

Re: Recommendation of Award for the Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation –
New Fortville Elementary School Project

Dear Mr. Elkins:

AECOM Hunt has performed a review of both bids received on April 19, 2023 for Bid Package
E-10, Aluminum Entrances, Storefront, Curtainwall, and Glazing.  We have confirmed that the
low bidder, Delaware Glass, will include security glazing at the locations shown on the exterior
of the building, as well as the sliding glass partitions and doors at the classrooms.  This is in
alignment with the Beebe Design | Ratio plans, and the recommendations of The Veridus
Group in their recent security review of the new Elementary plans.  The following is a summary
of our recommendation to award:

 Bid Package E-10 – Aluminum Entrances, Storefront, Curtainwall, &
Glazing to Delaware Glass Co., Inc. in the amount of $ 1,201,600.  This
includes Alternate #4 for Sunshades.

Please advise should you have any further comments or questions regarding these
recommendations.

Sincerely,

AECOM HUNT       BEEBE Design | RATIO

Luke Johnson Mark Beebe
Sr.  Project Manager Principal

CC:  Jack Parker, Chris Smedley, Derek Shelton - MVCSC
Eric Howe, Luke Johnson, Justin Wolf, Braden Weddle – AECOM Hunt

 Zach Grajewski, Larry Carter – Beebe Design
 David Rainey, John Bryant – Veridus


